
From: CEO Office
To: Chief Inspector
Cc: DDG Operations
Subject: CEO Ref 01644 RE Communication from Mary Dunnion Chief Inspector of Social Services and Director of

Regulation of the Health Information and Quality Authority
Date: Wednesday 8 April 2020 18:26:22
Attachments:

Dear Bríd,
 
I wish to acknowledge with thanks Ms Dunnion’s attached correspondence to Paul Reid, CEO.
 
I wish to advise that this correspondence has been referred to Ms Anne O’Connor, Chief Operations
Officer for her attention and direct response to Ms Dunnion.
 
Many thanks.
 
Kind regards,
 
Ella
 
Ella Ní Cheallaigh│ Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Feidhmiúcháin │Urlár 1,Ospidéal an Dr. Steevens│Baile Átha
Cliath 8│D08 W2A8│Rphost: ceo.office@hse.ie@hse.ie│Teil: 01 635 2397 │Gréasán: www.hse.ie Cuimhnigh
ar an timpeallacht sula gclóbhualann tú an Rphost seo
 

Ella Kelly│ Office of the Chief Executive Officer│HSE│1st Floor, Dr. Steevens' Hospital │Dublin 8│Eircode D08
W2A8│Email: ceo.office@hse.ie│Tel: 01 635 2397 │ Web: www.hse.ie
Please consider the Environment before printing this e-mail
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Important
Information in this email (including attachments) may be confidential.  It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient.  If you
are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email (including attachments) is
strictly prohibited.  Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the Health Service Executive. 
If this email has been received by you in error, please notify the sender and then delete the email from your system.
 



 
 

From: Chief Inspector <chiefinspector@hiqa.ie> 
Sent: Wednesday 8 April 2020 17:51
To: CEO Office <CEO.Office@hse.ie>
Cc: Community Operations <communityoperations@hse.ie>; National QAV <national.qav@hse.ie>;
Kathleen_MacLellan@health.gov.ie; Phelim Quinn <pquinn@hiqa.ie>; DDG Operations
<ddg.operations@hse.ie>
Subject: Communication from Mary Dunnion Chief Inspector of Social Services and Director of
Regulation of the Health Information and Quality Authority
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Dear Mr Reid,
 
Please find attached correspondence sent on behalf of Mary Dunnion, Chief Inspector of
Social Services and Director of Regulation of the Health Information and Quality Authority
regardig Personal Protective Equipment.
 
Kind Regards,
 
 
Bríd O’Connor
PA to the Chief Inspector of Social Services
Health Information and Quality Authority
Unit 1301
City Gate
Mahon
Cork
 

 

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Tá an fhaisnéis sa ríomhphost seo (ceangaltáin san áireamh) faoi rún. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amháin agus tá sé ar



intinn go bhfaighfidh siadsan amháin é agus gurb iadsan amháin a dhéanfaidh breithniú air. Más rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis é, tá cosc
iomlán ar aon fhaisnéis atá ann, a úsáid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsiú, ná a chóipeáil . Seains gurb iad tuairimí
pearsanta an údar atá san ríomhphost agus nach tuairimí FSS iad.

Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí dhearmad, bheadh muid buíoch dá gcuirfeá in iúil don Deasc Seirbhísí ECT ar an ngu hán ag +353 818
300300 nó ar an ríomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an ríomhphost seo ded' chóras."

 

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If
you are not an addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information
contained in this email is strictly prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the
opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at
+353 818 300300 or by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"

 




